
CRG Domain Precinct Meeting, 11 September 2024.


1. Anzac Station is now complete. This was announced on Monday and refers to the 
internal infrastructure of the station. (View of the completed main escalator and lift shaft 
below). Obviously the landscaping, roadworks etc surrounding the station haven’t yet 
been finalised. The retail areas in the station are finished but are being used as worksite 
offices, so final shop fit-out will be completed last.

2. Most issues for discussion centred on the Albert Road/St Kilda Road intersection area, 
which is outside our area.


3. The Soldiers Memorial in Albert Road Reserve has been reinstated and landscaping 
works are continuing.


4. The Shrine Entrance landscaping and paving is nearly complete. They expect Domain 
Road to be opened to St Kilda Road in late October.


5. The issue of the gap in the tramline at the intersection of Toorak Road and Park Street 
was raised and the response was that that was not in CYPs brief of works and it would 
have to be completed by PTV at a later stage. PTV say they are waiting for the station to 
open and passenger movements to be evaluated before any decisions are made on this (ie 
the return of the Domain Road tram).


